
From: Kris Frank <krfrank@maxhealth.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
CC: Chani Feldmanchfeldma@maxhealth.com 

Date: 7/18/2014 1:45:48 PM
Subject: Maxim Health Care in SC

Hi Katherine -

We met during the RGA Senior Policy Retreat in San Diego last month.

I just wanted to take a moment to introduce Chani Feldman - whom I have copied on this message - to you. Chani is 
my counterpart on the East Coast and she manages Maxim's regulatory and legislative issues in South Carolina.
Please feel free to reach out to Chani should you have any questions or concerns about home care or Medicaid issues 
in South Carolina.

Good luck dealing with that “friendly” legislature of yours. 

All the best,

Kris

Kris Frank
Director of State Affairs 
Maxim Healthcare Services
krfrank@maxhealth.com 
443-860-5620 (Office) 
916-709-6224 (Mobile)
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